
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Fire Recovery and Replanting Survey 

 
The Laguna Foundation is working as part of a greater fire recovery collective effort alongside the Sonoma 
County Agricultural Preservation and Open Space District, the California Native Plant Society Milo Baker 
Chapter, and the Sonoma Resource Conservation District. Staff and volunteers have collected and cataloged 
more than 350 batches of acorns and have hundreds more native shrubs, flowers, and grasses we hope to get 
into the hands of landowners who have been impacted by the October 2017 fires.  
 
Please take this quick survey so that we can connect you with the best plants for your location. For those who 
wish to participate, we will hold neighborhood events, to help demonstrate planting techniques and to answer 
any questions about growing native plants.   
 

Contact Information 
 
Name (First and Last)             
 
Email                 
 
Property Information (Where will you be planting?) 
 
Address             
 
City:                 
 
Timing (When do expect to be ready to plant?) 

Now              Fall 2018                Spring 2019               Fall 2019 
 
Types of Plants 

Trees (est. #) ____  Shrubs (est. #) ___    Flowers    Grasses 

Are there any specific native plants that you are interested in planting? 

 
 

Do you need help with erosion control and/or assessment? 

Yes            No 
 

If you have any additional questions, please contact us at acorn@lagunafoundation.org. 
900 Sanford Road | Santa Rosa, CA 95401 | Ph. 707.527.9277 | Fx. 707.527.5075 

www.LagunaFoundation.org 
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